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Guidelines for Private Guardianship Referrals
             County Human Services will send consumers to private attorneys for guardianship matters when the following variables are all met.
(1) Consumer is believed to have equal to or more than $5000 in liquid assets that may include but is not limited to savings, checking, pensions, income, CD’s, annuities and life insurance cash value.  If the consumer is married, then the couple is believed to have equal to or more than $10,000 in liquid assets.  
(2) At the time of the ADRC receiving knowledge of the consumer’s need, there is not an immediate health, safety, and adult protection issue that needs a swift resolution and/or legal action. 

APS staff are encouraged to gather financial portfolio information quickly into an APS investigation.  If at any time there are questions, APS staff may discuss the appropriateness of the involvement of           County Human Services and/or Corporation Counsel’s Office.           
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